Plymouth Township Planning Agency Meeting January 8, 2020

The Plymouth Township Planning Agency held a public meeting at the Plymouth Township Building on Wednesday, January 8, 2020.

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m.

The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

The following were present:

Vince Frangiosa

Chairman

Greg Sudell

Vice-Chairman

Monica McCullough

Member

Mike McGuire

Member

Tom Parkin

Member

Vernon Harper

Member

Anthony Stipa, Jr.

Member

Jeff Grosstephan

Engineer - Woodrow & Associates

Dave Conroy

Zoning Officer

The following three items are scheduled to be heard in February:

- 1.) 502 West Germantown Pike-Zoning
- 2.) 2622 Butler Pike-Rezoning
- 3.) LD 18-3/SD 18-1; Cold Point Village Station

Reorganization:

Mr. Conroy asked for nominations for chairman. Mr. Stipa nominated Mr. Frangiosa and was seconded by Mr. McGuire. The motion passed unanimously.

Chairman Frangiosa nominated Mr. Sudell for Vice-Chairman and was seconded by Ms. McCullough. The motion passed unanimously.

Mr. Sudell nominated Ms. McCullough as recording secretary and was seconded by Mr. McGuire. The motion passed unanimously.

The December minutes were unanimously approved.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Annalisa Primus

Recording Secretary